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Comments: Tongass Forest Rule Change

 

Dear Staff:

 

Please do not change the roadless rule for the Tongass National

 

Forest. The Tongass is old growth and cutting will destroy that.

 

The Tongass is worth more in tourist dollars than the wood that

 

would be cut down. I have been there and it is too beautiful to

 

be made into furniture or sold to other countries.

 

We need more trees, not less, to combat climate change. We

 

must protect our national forests and parks!

 

Sincerely,

 

Marsha Lindsey

 

Tustin, CA

 

[Position]


